
 

December 3, 2020 - Principal’s Message, Mrs. Kathy McTaggart 

Welcome to December, 
 
I wanted to let parents and students know about a few things happening that students 
can participate in. 
 
#1: The 12 Days of Christmas - is a tradition at Ponoka Secondary Campus and this 
year we are determined to keep it going. Every school day leading up to Christmas 
break we have something planned. This year students can participate at home.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Check our homepage (​https://psc.wolfcreek.ab.ca/​) or the attached document for details 
on each day's events.  
 
#2: The Youth Center Virtual Lunch Program - is still happening and you can log on 
from home. (see attached poster) 
 
#3: Rogers Raising the Grade - a tutoring service run through the youth center is still 
available for students. (see attached poster) 
 
Boston Pizza Student of the Month 
Ponoka Boston Pizza and Ponoka Secondary want to congratulate November students 
of the month. 
 
November’s Students of the Month are: 
 
Grade 7​: Ben Graham 
 
Grade 8​: Kieren Cox, Curtez Giroux & Keyana 
Rawji 
 
Grade 9​: Carter Blanchard, Kennedy McArthur & 
Malaya Montour 
 
Grade 10​: Sierra Ebens 
 
Grade 11​:Tori Christiansen, Jeanne Dick, Aspen McTaggart, Ethan Shanks & Chloe 
Wilton 
 
Grade 12​: Ethan Smallboy & McKenna Thomson 
 
Take Care, 
 

Kathy 

https://psc.wolfcreek.ab.ca/


 



 
 


